Radio Station WAYR
Orange Park, Florida

April 26, 1962

Dear Listener,

I received your reception report of April 9, 1962 and am happy
to confirm a correct report. Thank you for being interested enough to
take time to send your report.

Verification of your report may not be as prompt asl would like it to
be; however, 1 do try to verify each report.

Our transmitter is a Collins 20V-2, 1000 watts. The antenna is a
319 feet base-insulated guyed tower operated non-directional.

I am enclosing a brochure which tells some of the history of this
station. Of course, some of the details and personnel is now changed,
however, you will gain a blessing through knowing the story of how God
supplied this station.

If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact
me. I invite you to stop and visit with us any time you may be our way.
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Cecil E. Underwood| \Jr.
Engineer



